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NOTICE TO PIPELINE OPERATORS 

Texas Faces Hurricane Threat 
 
The National Hurricane Center is tracking Hurricane Delta, which is currently south of Louisiana. 
This storm poses a potential threat to portions of the Texas coast. Please send information on 
any significant operational changes to the Railroad Commission of Texas (RRC) via email to 
safety@rrc.texas.gov.  

All pipelines operators under the jurisdiction of the RRC are reminded to follow Pipeline 
Hazardous Materials Safety Administration advisory bulletins concerning scouring due to 
flooding, and damages to facilities due to the passage of hurricanes.   

All liquid operators are reminded of the amendment to the regulations requiring inspection of 
pipelines of an extreme weather event covered under 49 Code of Federal Regulations 
§195.414. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the RRC’s Pipeline Safety 
Department at safety@rrc.texas.gov. 

 

Please Forward to the Appropriate Section of Your Company 
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